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Announcement from the Seoul Educational Service Area Office Area 1

Policy for refraining from accepting gifts on festivals or other occasions (No gift policy).

The Ministry of Education has announced its intention to fight corruption and
provided policies NO Gift Policy of the Ministry of Education. On the occasion of International
Anti-Corruption Day (Thailand) under the concept of "Ministry of Education, transparency, Not
doing, Not tolerating, Not being indifferent to corruption” (MOE TRUST & Zero Corruption) for
fiscal year 2024 on December 27, 2014. 2023 to raise awareness, stimulate and cultivate
awareness of not accepting and not tolerating corruption. For personnel under the Ministry of

Education including create a good image for the organization.

Tak Primary Educational Service Area Office 1 has realized the importance of
Cultivating awareness of not accepting and intolerant of corruption We would like to announce
a policy of refraining from receiving and giving gifts. During the New Year festival or any other
occasion (No Git Policy), you can express your good wishes to each other by using greeting

cards. or greetings on social media instead.
Therefore, it has been announced for everyone to know and strictly adhere to.

Announced on 27 December 2023
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( Mr.Winai Mekmork )

The Director of Tak Primary Educational Service Area Office 1



